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SQUAMISH VITAL SIGNS 2023

Welcome Message from the 
Squamish Vital Signs Team

 Welcome to the Squamish Community Foundation’s 2023 Vital Signs Report. This report comes at a time
when the community is emerging from the COVID-19 pandemic, undergoing rapid growth and changes in
composition and diversity, facing climate change, and working on truth and reconciliation with local
Indigenous peoples. As the Vital Signs Steering Committee worked through production of this report,
these factors were front of mind and played a large part in the development of the core themes and data
presented.

The Foundation published its first Vital Signs report in 2011, with subsequent reports released in 2014
and 2017. The Vital Signs report shows a snapshot in time of community well-being. Yet the Vital Signs
initiative, just like the community, is far from static. Vital Signs reflects the strengths, concerns, and
priorities of the community.

It’s at-a-glance format is meant to inform conversation and focus action by residents of Squamish. As you
read the report, we hope you reflect upon what makes Squamish strong and how you, as a member of the
community, can contribute to its vitality and sustainability.
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Thank you to the Vital Signs
Steering Committee:

Adrian Blachut
Andrea Dunne
Carol Coffey

Christine Baker, TlatlaKwot
Christina Musselwhite

Heather Hall

Thank You to our Sponsors:

Vital Signs is a national program led by community foundations and coordinated by Community Foundations of
Canada. Vital Signs leverages local knowledge, identifies significant trends in a range of areas critical to quality of
life in order to measure the vitality of our communities and support action towards improving our quality of life.

The Squamish Vital Signs report was produced by the Squamish Community Foundation in collaboration with our
community.

About Vital Signs

Karen Clarke
Kyle Horvath

Michelle LeBlanc
Mona Sidhu
Suzie Soman
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YOUTH SENSE OF BELONGING
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